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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust
Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550	Email: grove@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Child Protection & Safeguarding Officer: Mrs S Moran
Academy Principal: Mrs S Carrigan


Wednesday 10th April 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

During the summer term there will be a range of extra-curricular clubs available to the children. All clubs will start week beginning 13th May 2019. They will run from 3.30pm to 4.30pm on allocated days for a total of 8 weeks. The last week will be week commencing 8th July 2019. Clubs will run on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays only. Year 6 are welcome to apply for a place at a club of their choice; however, we will delay their attendance until SATs week is over which will mean that they will miss one session.

*All clubs will require a non-refundable advance payment to be made via ParentPay in order to secure places unless stated below. Please note - in line with our behaviour policy, the offer of a place for your child may be withdrawn at any time.  Withdrawal may be triggered by behaviour, poor attendance / punctuality, or your child being on a behaviour chart.  Should this occur, you will be notified by your child's class teacher.

MONDAY
Taekwondo Club - This club will now run on Mondays only. Club places are capped at a maximum 22. The cost for these sessions are £3 each which will be paid directly to the UK Taekwondo qualified coach. An additional fee of £30 is also needed to be paid to the coach for a year-long membership (if your child does not have a Taekwondo membership) which provides insurance and access to local Taekwondo clubs at a discounted rate (including sessions at Northwood Stadium). A showcase session at the end of term will be available to parents/carers to experience the progression of pupils. PAYMENT NOT VIA PARENTPAY. OPEN TO ALL PUPILS.

Book Club - After our successful new book club last term, Mr Wright will continue to lead ‘Book Club’ where children  will continue to enjoy a range of short stories brought to life through a range of arts and crafts activities. The cost of the club for all pupils is a non-refundable charge of £8 via ParentPay to cover 8 weeks. OPEN TO ALL PUPILS. 

Multi-Sports (Invasion Games) - This will be provided by Port Vale FC and will run every Monday. The club will offer active and exciting sport each week for pupils including the likes of dodgeball and benchball. The cost of the club for all pupils is a non-refundable charge of £16 via ParentPay to cover 8 weeks. OPEN TO ALL PUPILS. 

TUESDAY
Drama Club - This club will continue to be provided by Mrs L Rushton. Pupils who attended this club during Spring term are encouraged to join in order to continue developing their exciting production which will they aim to perform at the end of the Summer term. Due to demand, places for this club are extremely limited but children new to the club are welcome to request places. The cost of the club for all pupils is non-refundable charge of £8 to cover 8 weeks via ParentPay. OPEN TO ALL PUPILS. 

Sign Language (BSL) - Following the great success of this club in the Spring term, Mrs E Rushton will continue to run this club every Tuesday where children will continue to learn basic sign language communication skills. Pupils who attended this club during Spring term are encouraged to join in order to continue developing their skills. The cost of the club for all pupils is a non-refundable charge of £8 via ParentPay to cover 8 weeks. OPEN TO ALL PUPILS. 


Choir – This club is open to all children who have an interest in singing including both existing and new members. Children will also get the opportunity to represent the school in City wide events. There will now be an incurring non-refundable charge of £8 to cover 8 weeks via ParentPay. OPEN TO ALL PUPILS.

Football - This club will be provided by Port Vale FC and will run every Tuesday. The cost of the club for all pupils is a non-refundable charge of £16 via ParentPay to cover 8 weeks. OPEN TO ALL PUPILS.

THURSDAY
Guitar  - This club is following on for those who participated in guitar club last term; however; Mr Oxborrow  now has further places available. Payment for this term will be £40, paid directly in cash to Mr Oxborrow. PAYMENT NOT VIA PARENTPAY. OPEN TO ALL PUPILS. CHILDREN MUST OWN THEIR OWN GUITAR.

Gymnastics - This club will be provided by Port Vale FC and will run every Thursday. This club will involve a range of gymnastic skills including rolls, balances and sequencing. The cost of the club for all pupils is a non-refundable charge of £16 via ParentPay to cover 8 weeks. OPEN TO ALL PUPILS.

Alternative Sports - Provided by Port Vale FC, Alternative Sports is an exciting, brand-new club which focuses on obscure sports: Archery; Bubble Sports; Laser Tag; and Glow Sports. This thrilling and unique club will run every Thursday. The cost of the club for all pupils is a non-refundable charge of £16 being paid via ParentPay to cover 8 weeks. OPEN TO ALL PUPILS.

ELS Mitchell Arts and Digital Club  - This club is following on for those who attended last term and will continue to run fortnightly from week commencing 6th May 2019  to 15th July 2019 for those children who have already been selected.

Youth Mania at Birches Head Academy This club will continue for those Year 6 pupils who attended last term. As this is a continuation this club will commence on Thursday 9th May 2019. The last session will be Thursday 23rd May 2019. As previously, children will be picked up at Grove Academy but parents/carers will need to collect them from Birches Head Academy at the end of their session at 4.30pm. 


Please indicate your child’s 1st and 2nd choice. Due to limited spaces in each club, children’s choices will be used to allocate a place in one club per week only*. We will prioritise children’s first choices where possible; however, if there is a high demand, their second choices will be taken into account. *If spaces allow, another club place may be given.

Please return your reply slip with your child by no later than FRIDAY 12TH APRIL 2019 in order to request your place. Letters after this time will not be considered. If successful, a confirmation text will be sent to inform you of your choice by Friday 3rd May 2019. For clubs requiring payment via ParentPay this will need to be completed once places are confirmed but prior to commencement of the club or places will be reallocated.

Yours faithfully 
Mr Woods
PE Lead
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	Taekwondo (UKTG) Group 1

	
	

	Book Club (Mr Wright)
	

	

	Multi-Sports (Invasion Games) (PVFC)
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	Youth Mania (Birches Head Academy)

	FULL
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